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For one the revenue taking in by ODFW has proven to be misappropriated at times. 

Two, Oregon outdoors man are already paying some of the highest prices to hunt 

and fish in the nation. It would be a better use of resources to audit the ODFW and 

get them back on track. I strongly disagree with any more taxes. Enough is enough. If 

the elected and appointed representatives of the people of Oregon are unable to run 

a balanced budget then maybe time for new appointees.  


